# NEWSLETTER December 2023



PO Box 816 / 1133 Maple St. Hull, IA 51239 Ph 712-439-1521

# Check out the progress in Hull!!



#### **Fareway**

The new Fareway store is going up quickly. The skeleton of the building is up including the roof and much of the exterior walls. Shortly the building will be sealed allowing interior work to continue over the winter.



#### Casey's

The Casey's store has made great process. The outside is almost complete. Interior work will take place over the next few months with an expected opening date near the end of February.



### Maple Heights 12-Plex

The foundation has been poured for a new 12-plex apartment building being built in Maple Heights. These apartments will be available for lease summer of 2024.





### 2024 GARBAGE SCHEDULE

The new garbage schedule for 2024 has been included with this newsletter.

It is also available on the City website (cityofhull.org) or at the City Office.

Please pay close attention to the adjusted schedule for each holiday throughout the year!

The recycling schedule has also been adjusted. Recycling will be collected every other week in 2024.

Your recycling day will no longer be the same Thursday each month.

If your cans are not out on the correct day, additional charges will be incurred if we need to return for pick-up.

# REMINDERS

Our Community Building gym is very busy
this time of year. Plan ahead by checking the
rental calendar, found on our city website,
under documents/City Rec/Sports.

If the nets are up in the gym,
please do not take them down.
Interested in a membership to the CB Gym?
Stop by the City Office for more information.
A one year membership is
\$50/Single, \$100/Family.
Our Community Building has had some recent
damage, please help us take care of our facility!
Just a reminder, the building is under
camera surveillance.

The City of Hull offers Automatic Utility Bill Pay through your bank account. There is not a fee for this service. Skip an unnecessary trip to the City Office and sign up today! Call 439-1521 for more information!

Our winter parking ordinance is in effect.

No parking is allowed on City streets

November 1 - March 31

between 2 am and 6 am

The City Office will be closed in observance of the following holidays: Christmas: December 25, 2023 New Years Day: January 1, 2024

### **Snow Removal Reminder!**

Please remove snow from your sidewalks after a snowfall. If you have a fire hydrant on your property, help keep it clear of snow. Per City ordinance, scooping snow onto the City streets is not allowed!

The City of Hull will be providing a recycling dumpster for all your extra cardboard during the Holiday Season.

Available: December 18 - January 5
Location: the corner of Main and Railroad
(the old creamery lot)

Remember to break down your boxes so everyone can take advantage of this dumpster!

# Please follow the rules and use this dumpster for CARDBOARD only!

Placing garbage in this dumpster may result in the removal of the dumpster.

### Shop Local

As you do your Christmas shopping, remember to support our local businesses!
Hull has many great options for your holiday shopping needs.

Invest in your hometown!

Invest in Hull!

## **Holiday Garbage Schedule**

There will be no garbage collection on Monday, December 25 & Monday, January 1

The EAST AND WEST side routes will <u>both</u> be collected on Tuesday, December 26 & Tuesday, January 2

### **Winter Garbage Reminders:**

Please place your cans at ground level and at <u>least</u> 4 feet apart.

Do not place your cans by your mailbox.

If you are not able to place your can on a driveway, please scoop a spot (at least 4 feet wide) for your garbage / recycling can.

We recommend setting out your cans no earlier than 7:00 am. This is particularly important when snow removal happens in the early morning hours.